


Meet the teachers 

• Miss Plant 

• Mrs Bridgett 

• Mrs Darlington (every other Thursday)

• Mrs Sadat-Shafai 

• Mrs Evans



About Miss Plant 

20 + experience in Early years and KS1. 

Specialising in early reading and phonics.

Supporting in the phonics and early 

reading curriculum. 

Supporting in the French curriculum.  

About Mrs Bridgett

5 years teaching experience

PE Co-Ordinator/lead 

School council lead 

Shadow English curriculum 

Had experience in all year groups since starting at 
Smallwood.

Passion to make learning as fun, practical and 
memorable for the children as possible. 



Smallwood CofE Primary Academy 



Ash Class timetable – Week 1  



Ash Class timetable – Week 2 



PE 

The children will have PE every Monday morning. 

You must send your child into school with the correct uniform 

following our policy. Please ensure that your child’s PE kit is labelled. 

Our first unit for PE is Dance. 



Topics for the year 



Phonics 
The children will be baselined over the next couple of days so that we 
can see if there are any areas that we need to work on. 

On Friday (5/09) the children will be sent home with the last book that 
they had in EYFS (Sleep Well) as this will be a refresh and a 
consolidation of the sounds as well as easing them into Year 1. 

Phonics will be starting on Monday 8th  September therefore a new 
decodable reader plus one additional reader will be given on Friday 
12th September.  



Phonics and reading 
Reading regularly helps children:
•Build vocabulary
•Improve their understanding of the world around them
•Develop their imagination and creativity
•Strengthen their speaking and listening skills
•Boost confidence and independence
Phonics gives children the tools to read, and regular reading helps those tools become 
strong and automatic.
At this stage, your support at home is essential. Sharing books together, listening to your 
child read aloud, and encouraging a love of stories all make a huge difference. Reading just a 
little every day can have a big impact.

We will collect your child's reading books every Thursday so they can be changed on a 
Friday. On a Friday, your child will bring home a decodable reader (matched to their 
current phonics learning) along with an additional reading book to enjoy.
From the Spring term onwards, children will bring home their decodable reader plus 
two additional reading books each week.



Reading diaries 
• The children have been sent home with a zippy bag and a reading diary inside, these 

reading diaries are not being used as a form of communication – they must only have 

reading signatures in them to show that the child has been read to/with at home. 

• These will be checked on a Friday by a member of staff. 

Communication

• If you wish to communicate with myself, then please email or use class dojo. 

• If is a matter of urgency/appointments etc, please could you contact the office. 

• Parents evening – Tuesday 14th October & Thursday 16th October



Homework 
We see homework as an opportunity for your child to further embed their learning and apply their 
learning to contexts outside of school. We really appreciate your support with this. 

Reading 

4 x reading signatures = 1 
dojo 

5+ reading signatures = 3 
dojos



Class Dojo 
Children can be rewarded dojos from any member 
of staff inside and outside of the classroom. 

Dojos for the topic grids. 

Dojos for reading. 

Weekly SHINE and reader awards. 

Top table. 

Ready, respectful, kind, safe 



Behaviour policy



Snack time 

The children are asked if they would like to order a snack. It 

is bagel or toast, there is a charge. Please talk to your 

children. 

They can bring their own healthy snack into school if they 

would like (no nuts please). 

We do have the option of fruit in school which is free of 

charge. 



Key information 

https://www.smallwood.cheshire.sch.uk/ 

The school website is a useful place to keep updated with 
events. 
Our class page is updated every half term and this 
PowerPoint will also be on there for you to refer to. 

https://www.smallwood.cheshire.sch.uk/


Any questions?

If you have any questions, then please email me or send 

me a message on dojo. 

My email is: wplant@smallwood.cheshire.sch.uk 

mailto:wplant@smallwood.cheshire.sch.uk
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